

2022-2023 PTO Executive Board

Marissa Nolfi

President

Chemagne Kania Greg Kania

Co-Vice Presidents

Danielle Fredella

Secretary

Jessica Pascale

Treasurer

Dates to Remember

October

- **7** End of School Spirit Wear
- 10 Scholastic Book Fair begins
- 12 Picture Day
- 14 Last day of Scholastic Book Fair
- 11 PTO Meeting, RM 315
- 28 Spooktacular

November

- **7-9** Parent Teacher Conferences (delayed opening)
- **10-11** NJEA Convention (No School)
- 15 PTO Meeting, RM 315
- **26-27** Thanksgiving Holiday (No School)



@ BedminsterPTO

@ BedminsterPTO

1 @ BedminsterTownshipPTO

Bulldog Monthly

October 2022

Issue 2

Official Newsletter of the Bedminster Township School PTO www.BedminsterPTO.org

Greetings, Bulldogs!

Thank you to everyone who purchased **SPIRIT WEAR!!** You still have until this Friday to purchase your swag! Click <u>here</u> for more information on how! We look forward to seeing all of the bulldog pride!



On Friday's, we wear BLUE!



A very huge shoutout to all of our new and returning Homeroom Parents and volunteers! Your tremendous efforts do not go unnoticed!

A special *thank you* to the amazing and dedicated BTS teachers, staff & administration for all of the support you continue to provide to the PTO.

Here are some reminders about upcoming events:

The SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR begins Monday, October 10th and runs until October 14th. We encourage you to set up an **e-wallet** for your child (the digital way of giving them spending money), you can do that by clicking here. There will also be after school shopping for families to join on Wednesday the 12th, from 4pm-8pm.

Picture Day is around the corner! You can order your photo packages online. It's Wednesday, October 12th. For more information, click here. For the translated form in Spanish, click here.

You won't want to miss **SPOOKTACULAR!**

Get your Halloween costumes ready and have your dancing shoes on!

- For all students Pre-K through 4th grade
- There will be pizza, games & prizes, music, and more!



- Friday, October 28th in the Cafetorium from 6 7:30 p.m.
- \$5 per person or \$20 max/family
- o RSVP by Oct. 14th
- Click here for more info about the event or to RSVP

If you haven't already, please sign up to join our PTO! Joining the PTO helps us continue to bring in events such as; school wide assemblies and our upcoming Spooktacular to our children. Please help us keep the fun going! Click here to sign up. Click here to view and fill out the form

Our biggest fundraiser of the year is our annual Spring Fling gala! We are looking for volunteers to help make this fun event a success.

Save the date...April 28th, 2023

Our next PTO meeting is 7 pm. on October 11th in RM 315.

*Reminder, at least one homeroom parent per classroom must be in attendance.

We can't wait to see you there!



